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No. S-21019/8/2016-EA 1| = (-
Government of India ’
Ministry of Water Resources, RD&GR
(EA&IC Desk)

1. B Wing, Shastri Bhawan
Or. RP Road. New Delhi

8" August. 2016

To

1. The Chairman, Central Ground Water Board. Faridabad (Fax-23383561.0129
2412524, 0129-2477200)
2. The Director General, National Water Development Agency, 18-20, Community
Centre, Saket, New Delhi-110 078.(Tel. 26519164 Fax: 2696084 1)
3. The Director, Central Water & Power Research Station, PO Khadakwasla
Research Station, Pune-411024 (Fax:020 2480552)
4. The Director, National Institute of Hydrology, Roorkee (Uttrakhand)
(Tel. 01332- 275645, Fax: 01332-272123)

Subject:Nomination to Singapore-Cooperation Programme Training Award (SCPTA) -
Course on ‘Dispute Resolution System’ from 24" .ogt" October, 2016.

Sir

The undersigned is directed to say that Govt of Singapore has invited nominations for
the above mentioned training programme to be held in Singapore under the Technical
Assistance Programme with India. The programme is intended for senior officers involved in
strategic planning, policy making and dispute management. The eligibility conditions.
information about the course. application form, DEA proforma, guildelines of DEA.
undertaking format etc. are available at Ministry of Finance's website (www finmin.nic.in--»
Employee Corner—Training Programmes). Number of siots available for India is one.

2. The course is sponsored by Government of Singapore. who will provide
accommodation. local transport, medical insurance and daily allowance. The nominated
candidate or his/her nominating authority shall have to bear the cost of round trip air fare and
other travel relaled expenses.

3 All interested and eligible offilcials may send their applications, duly filled in. and
completed as per the requirements mentioned in the circular, through proper channel to the
Ministry, urgently latest by 19" August, 2016.

Yours faithfully.

(VK e@yan)
X .
Under Secretary to Govt of India
Telefax: 23710343: email:usea-mowr@nic.in

Copy to:

1. All Wing Heads of the Ministry for kind information and necessary action as stated
above.
2. NIC for uploading the letter on website of the Ministry.




